From: David Ury
Sent: 04 June 2018 17:30

To: McClue, Jonathan
Cc: lorayne duggan

Subject:
Dear Mr Mcclue,

We were very distressed to learn that McWilliam's beautiful sculpture is to be relegated to
the rear of the Sports Hall. Please assure us that this will not happen! This sculpture is the
pride and joy of Swiss Cottage. We look forward to your assurance.

Kind regards,

David Ury & Lorayne Duggan
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